
Young Investigator Award

SUPPORTING TRAVEL TO THE 

2025 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MALIGNANT LYMPHOMA 
ANNUAL MEETING

The Cutaneous Lymphoma Foundation is pleased 
to announce we are soliciting applications for our 
Young Investigator Award for the International 
Conference on Malignant Lymphoma (ICML) to 
be held June 17 - 21, 2025 in Lugano, Switzerland.  

This year we will be offering one $1,500 award 
in support of Young Investigators. Qualified 
applicants must be both attending and presenting 
cutaneous lymphoma-related research at the 
ICML Annual Meeting. 

Criteria for selection of the Young Investigator Award includes:

•	 Individuals with an M.D. or Ph.D. degree.

•	 Individuals with an academic rank no greater than assistant professor and within three 
years of first faculty appointment.

•	 Individuals with demonstrable interest and/or achievement in clinical care, education or 
research in cutaneous lymphomas.

•	 Individuals who have submitted an abstract and will be presenting research at the 2025 
ICML Annual Meeting.

Application Instructions:

Please e-mail CV, ICML abstract and supporting letter from mentor to Liz Accad,  
Community Engagement Manager, Cutaneous Lymphoma Foundation at 
research@clfoundation.org by May 2, 2025. 

The awardee* will be notified by June 2, 2025.
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MISSION STATEMENT
The Cutaneous Lymphoma Foundation is an independent, 
non-profit patient advocacy organization dedicated to 
supporting every person with cutaneous lymphoma by 
promoting awareness and education, advancing patient 
care, and facilitating research.

* According to United States Internal Revenue Service regulations, the Cutaneous Lymphoma Foundation Young Investigator Awardee will 
receive a form 1099 for tax purposes.


